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Comments: Thank you for considering my comments on e-bikes.

 

As an equestrian who enjoys the backcountry it is my request that the federal agencies do not include e-bikes on

any trails that are already non-motorized. It is my opinion that they are a danger to hikers and equestrians. There

are already a small number of trails that we can safely use that do not include motorized vehicles. E-bikes have a

motor and can travel at unsafe speeds on single track trails. Thank you.


